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  27 November 2013 
 
 Ms Sarah McGirr 
 Manager, Industry and Infrastructure Policy 
 Department of Planning and Infrastructure 
 Email sarah.mcgirr@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
 Dear Sarah  
 
 Re State Environmental Planning Policy (Infrastructure) Amendment (Shooting ranges) 
 
 The committee of management of this club has been following the developments surrounding the  
 proposed SEPP relating to shooting ranges with great interest. 
 
 We are greatly encouraged by your initiative in seeking feedback on the proposed changes that, if 
 implemented, will create better planning outcomes for existing shooting ranges. 
  
 Please record our full support for the amendment that proposes existing lawful shooting ranges are a 
 permitted use in local council plans and  shooting ranges a permitted use in adjacent non-urban land. 
 
 Yours sincerely 
 
 Ken Lindsay 
 Secretary 

 
 


